

2026 Street Reconstruction Project

The City of Plymouth plans to make improvements to the streets and utilities in the Birch Briar neighborhood as well as Hwy 55 Frontage Rd from 15th Ave to Cottonwood Ln in 2026. Join us for a public meeting to learn about the proposed improvements, project schedule and what to expect during construction.





Wednesday, June 25 | 5:30 p.m. presentation begins

City Council Chambers at Plymouth City Hall (3400 Plymouth Blvd)



12224 Nicollet Ave Burnsville, MN 554337

Real People. Real Solutions.

Scan the QR code or use the link below to visit the project website and sign up for project updates!



plymouthmn.gov/2026streetrecon

PROJECT CONTACTS

Nick Amatuccio, Project Manager nickam@bolton-menk.com 612-965-3926

Tony Miller, Engineering Project Manager tmmiller@plymouthmn.gov 763-509-5528